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Adaptech Study  (Jennison Asuncion)

The Adaptech Research Network is commencing a three-year study that will examine the accessibility for students with disabilities of the various forms of eLearning now used in Canadian colleges and universities. By investigating current and forecasted eLearning trends in Canadian higher education, we will: (1) identify facilitators and barriers for students with disabilities and (2) generate and disseminate best practices for both the higher education and postsecondary ePublishing communities. The research will involve: postsecondary students with disabilities (including learning disabilities) who have used some form of eLearning; professionals who provide disability-related supports on campus; individuals who lead and/or support eLearning initiatives in their institutions; faculty who have taught students with disabilities using some form of eLearning; and publishing industry executives responsible for postsecondary ePacks and eCourses. This eLearning study is one component of a larger three-year initiative that has received funding through the Social Sciences and Humanities Research Council of Canada's Initiative on the New Economy. Led by the University of Manitoba's Director of Disability Studies, Deborah Stienstra, the other components focusing on Canadians with disabilities are Workplace, Public Information, and eDemocracy. 
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